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Dates to  
Remember 

 

 

Term 4 

 
 

Week 2 

 

24th October 
 

School Disco 

 

 

Week 3 
 

31st October 
 

Walk-A-Thon 

 

 

Week 4 
 

Parent Engagement 

Week 
 

SAPSASA Cricket 

 

6th-7th November 
 

Wheels Day 

Leadership News  

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

I hope all students had a good break.   Sam Konnis will be      

Principal for the next few weeks, while I am away taking on a 

new role.   I will be back in November. 

 

We will soon start to work on 2020 classes.   It’s very important 

that we know of any new students in our school zone starting at 

our school in 2020.   As well it’s extremely important we have up 

to date information about students from Year 1 to Year 6, who 

will not be returning next year. 

 

Thank you to parents who have already let us know this            

information.   Please ring the Front Office to notify us if your 

child will be leaving our school. 

 

Footwear for Sports 

Students have fitness and sports lessons regularly and it’s         

important that they wear shoes to school that are suitable for 

physical activity.   Heels and some sandals are not suitable for 

physical activity, so please ensure your child wears appropriate 

shoes, so that they can actively participate. 

 

Cherie Collings 
Principal 

Week 2, Term 4 
25th October 2019 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

To support Kickstart for Kids we will be hosting a Happy Day Wheels Day in Week 4 

Term 4!! Wednesday 6th will be Year 4 to Year 7 classes. Thursday 7th November will 

be Reception to Year 3 classes.               

Students are allowed to bring their bike, roller skates, roller blades, skateboards, or scooters 

to ride. There will be a timetable for the students to ensure safe numbers. Students will not be 

able to use their wheels without appropriate safety gear. All students bringing their bike must 

wear a helmet. Students will need knee pads at minimum for all other types of wheels, as well 

as a helmet. All bikes or other types will need to be put away in the bike shed in the morning. 

Students will also be allowed to wear casual clothes on their day.  



 

 



 



 

Everyone from Rooms 27 and 28 would like to thank all the students, teachers and 
SSO’s who supported our very first market day. It was a huge success! We learned 
all about the ups and downs of starting a business and the importance of team work, 
communication and collaboration.  

 



 

Reminder 

Canteen Orders 

If your child is sick and you have pre-ordered their lunch on the QkR App, you 

can cancel the order by 9:00am.   If your child has a lunch order and goes 

home sick, please notify the Canteen, before 11:00am, so that we can the     

cancel order or you may want to take it home with you. 

 

2019 Materials and Services Charges 

 

2019 School Fees are now overdue.   Thank you to those families who have paid 

their school fees.   A final notice statement will be going home with students 

shortly.    

If you have applied for School Card and have not had a response, please check 

with the School Front Office. 

Unpaid school fees may be directed to Debt Recovery for further action. 

 



 

Kidpreneur Market Day 
This year our Year 5, 6 and 7’s in Room 24 and 26 have had the 

exciting opportunity to become Kidpreneurs thanks to The Smith 
Family Foundation. Through the Kidpreneur program students have 

become problem solvers and design thinkers and are empowered 
with confidence, resilience and collaboration skills. 

To celebrate their work our students would like to invite you to 
support their Market Day where they will be selling their wonderful 

products. Due to sizes or designs some products will need to be  
pre-ordered so please look out for the pre-order sheets. 

 

Date: Friday 15th November 2019 

Time: 9:15 – 2:30 (Classes will be allocated times during the day) 

Prices: Between $2:00 - $10:00 depending on product 

Look out for advertisements around the school 

 

Stalls 

Calendars Meatballs & Fairy Floss Milk Shakes 

Bath Bombs  Origami Books  Pet Rocks 

DYI Biscuits  Designer Mugs Colouring Books  

Hydro Dip Shoes Pizzas  Tie-Dye T-Shirts  

Tie-Dye Pillow Cases  Candles  Stress Balls 

 

Please support our hard-working students to make their businesses 
a success. 



 


